
 

 
 
                                      
 
 

EASTER HOLIDAY 
 

The last day of school for this term is Thursday 24th March. 
The school will re-open on Monday 11th April.  
 
RELATIONSHIP & GROWING UP EDUCATION (SRE) 

You are invited to a parent/carer information evening on 
Tuesday 22nd March 6pm – 7pm. This is for parents/carers only, 
please do not bring children. You can book your place online 
using the Parents Evening booking system. 
 

HOW TO HELP YOUR CHILD AT HOME  
 (MATHS WORKSHOPS)  

You are invited to join us at one of our 
parent/carer Maths Workshops, to find 
out what you can be doing at home to help 
support your child’s maths development.  
 

KS1 – Tuesday 19th April 6pm – 7pm 
KS2 – Tuesday 26th April 6pm – 7pm 
 

You can book your place online using the Parents Evening 
booking system. 
 
PARENT VIEW QUESTIONNAIRE 
 

Thank you to everyone who has returned their Questionnaire.  
If you have not yet done so, please take a few moments to 
complete and return to school, we value your comments. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TERM DATES 2016/17 
 

The Terms and Holidays for Academic Year 2016/17 have now 
been confirmed. A copy of these dates is attached to the 
email with this newsletter. The dates can be found on the 
website; alternatively paper copies are available from the 
School Office. 
 
TERM DATES 2017/18 
 

The public consultation on Academic Year 2017/18 Terms and 
Holidays ends 5.00pm Thursday 24th March 2016. Your views 
are very important so please make them known using the 
online feedback form on the Council’s website by following 
the link: www.coventry.gov.uk/consultations 
 
NEW CLUBS FOR SUMMER TERM 
 

Don’t miss out - there are still places left on the following 
clubs for summer term: Drama, Glee, Gym (KS1 & 2) and Multi-
Skills. Each club is available on a first come, first served basis 
and payment reserves the place. The schools preferred 
method of payment is the school’s 
online system (Agora). If you haven’t 
already registered with Agora, 
please contact the School Office.  
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SCHOOL MEALS PRICE INCREASE 

For those children who have school meals, please can we ask 
that all meals are paid for up until the end of term (24th 
March) and your balance is zero. We will take payments for 
school meals for the summer term after Easter. From 1st April, 
as part of our contract with Catering Academy the company 
who provide all our school meals, school dinners will be 
increasing in price from £2.05 per meal to £2.10.  
 

SPORT RELIEF 
 

A huge thank you to everyone who donated money to Sport 
Relief today. It stayed dry for us and it was great to  
see all the children and staff out on the playing 
field walking/running their mile. Together we  
raised £260 for this very worthy cause. 
 

SCHOOL CAR PARK 
 

A reminder to parents/carers that the car park is not to be 
used to drop-off or collect children, this includes children 
attending before and after school clubs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

POSITIVE PARENTING SEMINAR 
 

Parents/carers are invited to attend on Thursday 14th April, 
1.30pm – 3.00pm. 
 

This FREE session will provide you with a range of tips and 
ideas to help you consider how you can manage behaviours 
and support your child’s development. If you haven’t already, 
you can book your place online on the Parents Evening 
booking system. 
 

CLUBS 
 

The only clubs running next week will be Drama and Maths 
after school on Tuesday and Trampoline on Wednesday. 
 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO PLAS DOL-Y-MOCH 

For children attending Dol-y-Moch this year, the next 
instalment of £36 is due on or before the 1st April. Full 
payment is due by 1st May. Our preferred method of payment 
is the school’s online payment system (Agora).  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 

Tuesday 22nd March 6pm -7pm: Parent/carer information evening ‘Relationships and Growing Up Education’ for your child (SRE). 
Please note this is a parent/carer information session only. Please do not bring your child/children.  
Thursday 24th March 9.10am: KS1 Celebration Assembly 
Friday 25th March – Sunday 10th April: EASTER HOLIDAY 
Thursday 14th April 1.30pm – 3.00pm: Positive Parenting Seminar 
Wednesday 4th May 6pm-7pm: Geoff Thomas Coventry Prevent Co-ordinator information session for parents/carers 
Thursday 5th May: School Closed for Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 10th May 6pm-7pm: Glee Club Singing Performance 
Tuesday 24th May 2.15pm-3.15pm OR 6pm-7pm: E-Safety Parent/Carer Workshop with visiting facilitator Jane Key 
Places for Parent/Carer events can be booked online using the Parents Evening Booking System. You can find the link on the school website. 


